
“Pursuing God together in the power of the Holy Spirit for an increasingly redeemed and transformed Africa.”

Itineration Update
Since October, we have 
traveled approximate-
ly 14,086 miles to be at 
more than 55 meeting 
points to share about mis-
sions! Our monthly support 
is at 96%. We need $500 in 
addtional monthly pledges. 
Please read our letter on 
page 2. We are hoping to fin-
ish up our itineration in Janu-
ary and load our container and 
pack 	in February.

Family Praise Reports

•	 Our daughter, Sarah, is beginning her 4th semester 
at Missouri State studying journalism. She is now 
an editor with the university’s newspaper staff and 
received a partial scholarship. She was able to trav-
el to Washington, D.C. in October for a convention.

•	 Luke and Lillian have completed their first semes-
ter with Abeka and are doing great. They have also 
been traveling and have done some public speak-
ing. They are excited about moving to Africa. We 
want to thank Thousand Hills Church in Corinth, 
TX for taking them to the Texas State Fair!

Opportunities to Help or Pray

•	 $500 in additional monthly support by churches or 
individuals.

•	 Goal of $5,000 in additional contributions to our 
AGWM work account, #264485.

Luke, Tim, Lilly, and 
Kristy in December in 
Wichita Falls, TX.

•	 Helpers when we load our container in February! 
•	 French acquisition for Kristy, Luke, and Lilly

Online Giving

•	 Online giving is now available at: https://giving.
ag.org - Search for Teague, Tim. Account #264485.

•	 Traditional monthly support pledge forms can still 
be submitted by mail or faxed to:

Assemblies of God World Missions
Attn: Contributions 

1445 N. Boonville 
Springfield, MO 65802

(417) 862-0085 (fax)

Social Media

Teague News - Teague Family 
	 Missions Group 

@TeaguesInAfrica 

Text TEAGUE to 42828 to subscribe to our 
e-mail newsletter, or visit our website: www.

teaguefamilymissions.com

Missionary Directory Phone App!

Download the new mobile phone app, 
“AGMD” to access the AGWM mission-
ary directory profiles online!
Also, at: agmd.org, tweets and prayer 

requests from missionaries with #agmd show up 
here, too!

May God bless you and keep you strong 
for His mission at home 
and around the world!

“Happy New Year!”
“Bonne Année!”

January 2017
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December 30, 2016

A Letter to Our Supporters...
We are so grateful for all of the love and support we have received from 
so many in 2016. It is amazing what God’s people can do, and by faith we are 
believing that we will be heading to Côte d’Ivoire in February. We just need a few 
more people to partner with us to accomplish the mission that God has placed in our 
hearts. We need 5 people to pledge $100 a month.

We must admit that there are moments of doubt. It is hard to leave your loved 
ones and go to a foreign destination especially when faced with leaving a daughter 
in college. It is especially difficult after thousands of miles and hundreds of meeting 
points to still need just a little bit more. People have already sacrificed so much to get 
us to this point.

Those doubts do not come from the one who is always faithful - Jesus. The 
enemy whispers the same discouragement that caused Eve to fall “...Did God really 
say...” (Gen 3:2). And we must respond by faith with a resounding reply “Yes!” Jesus 
has told us to “Go...” and has promised that he will never forsake us (Mark 16). So we 
can say tonight with confidence “...that he who started a good work in you [us] will 
carry it on to completion” (Phil 1:9).  

We are believing by faith you will be part of this ministry in 2017. Please 
go to our AGWM giving page, and invest in changing someone’s destiny. There are 
millions that have yet to hear they have a Savior and we have been called to go. Send 
us in this new year!

For the Harvest,

 Tim and Kristy Teague
(417) 631-6434 (Tim) / (417) 631-8456 (Kristy) / email: timkristy99@yahoo.com 
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